LEONARD W. ORYNSKI
CONSULTING GEOLOGISY

ATR MAIL

Mr. H. B. Stenzel,

Bureau of Economic Geology,
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Mr. Stenzel:

M¥Mr. John D. Hill has applied for a position in
the Geological Department of our Company and has furnisheqd you
as a reference.

There is a possibility we may be able to use
the services of Mr. Hill as a Geologist, doing elementary sub-
surface geological and stratigraphic work over portions of Texas
and New Mexico.

We will appreciate it very much if you will ad-
vise us at your earliest convenience what you know of the char-

acter, education and general fitness of Mr. Hill for the assign-
ment we have in mind.

Thanking you kindly, we are

Yours very truly,
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